
A PROGRAM OF THE SOUTHERN REGIONAL COUNCIL 

ROOM 206 I 5 FORSYTH STREET, N. W. I ATLANTA 3, GEORGIA I TELEPHONE 525-0595 

Mr. Rormie Moore 
CORE 
10185 Avenue B 
Baton Rouge 1 Louisiana 

Dear Ronnie: 

Wiley A. Branton, Project Director 

January 17, 1963 

I have received a copy of the new sets of questions which are to be 
used by Louisiana registrars. Some of the sets of questions appear 
to offer a wider range of objective questions than others, therefore, 
I think it is important that you try to maintain a record of the form 
number on the question sets administered by the registear to the appli­
cants with whom you are 110rki.ng. The farm number, as you probably know, 
appears in the upper right hand corner of the cards upon which the 
questions are printed. 

I suggest that all applicants be urged to learn that form number and to 
report it to you. I hope you will be able to report to us monthly on 
the number of times each form was administered to the cpplicants with 
whom you are 110rking. 

Very truly yours, 

~~~h,. 
ac Minnis 

,. Director of Research 
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